
TYSON FOODS, INC. 2200 W. Don Tyson Parkway Springdale, AR 72762 

January 2, 2025 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We have received your inquiry related to the potential for cross-contamination with allergenic material 

within our processing environment. This inquiry, as we understand it, is three-fold: allergens 

intentionally added as part of the product formulation; allergen-containing products manufactured on 

common lines or equipment; and allergen presence in the facility as a whole. Accordingly, we have 

provided responses based on that understanding and the reasonable probability for presence of the 

allergenic material in question.  

Please be advised that while we can assure you that these products are formulated in accordance with 

the product specification (allergens disclosed), we cannot guarantee that they are produced in an 

allergen-free environment.  

Regarding products manufactured on common lines or equipment, we have provided a point-in- time 

assurance of allergen presence or absence. Although this is subject to change, I do want to assure you 

that we continually employ Good Manufacturing Practices (GMPs). As such, we 


